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Many thanks to our organizational members for your continued collaboration with the association by 
attending and hosting regional gatherings, sharing WECAN information with your community, attending 
webinar events and conferences, purchasing WECAN books, participating in WECAN self-study and peer 
review through your membership processes, and more. We continue to learn so much from one another 
through our work together! 
 
We have been working actively with over 50 schools, centers and home programs on membership 
applications and renewals this school year and have one new member to announce.  
 

• Golden Bridges School in San Francisco, California, founded in 2013, is a new Associate Member 
with an admirable commitment to social justice. Please join us in welcoming them as new 
members of WECAN. I invite you to take a look at the Golden Bridges School Website to learn 
more about our newest member.  
 

Members that have completed Associate Member renewal processes since the last newsletter:  

• Maple Village Waldorf School in Long Beach, California 
• Prairie Moon Waldorf School in Lawrence, Kansas  
• Squamish Waldorf School in Squamish, British Columbia 
• Swallowtail Waldorf School and Farm in Cornelius, Oregon 
• Waldorf School of Santa Barbara in Goleta, California  

Members that have completed Full Member renewal processes since the last newsletter:  
 

• Harbor Waldorf School in Sag Harbor, New York  
• Ithaca Waldorf School in Ithaca, New York  
• Waldorf School of Saratoga Springs in Saratoga Springs, New York 

 
Congratulations to all of you! We hope the process of self-study and peer review helped you to better 
recognize your strengths and areas of growth for the future.  
 
 
 
 

https://www.goldenbridgesschool.org/

